
  

 

Newsletter  
Week commencing 17th June 2019 

Thank You Asda 

Mr Dugdale received a very generous donation of fruit from 

Asda for running club this week.  

As the rest of the fruit would not have been fresh for next 

week, year 3 used it to create tasty fruit kebabs. 

They were super tasty and 

every single child said 

“Thank you for a lovely 

afternoon” 

Year 3, we are super proud of your impeccable manners! 

Thank you year 3 from Miss Bunting, Mrs Beardah and Mr 

Dugdale. 

Foundation Stage News 

Last half term was fun from start to finish for the children 

in Foundation. We enjoyed learning all about the ‘People who 

Help us’ and we were lucky enough to have a visit from the 

fire engine and fire fighters – the children even got to have a 

go at firing the hose! We had a week learning about the 

police and wrote our own crime reports, we also had a lovely 

visit from a nurse who gave the children lots of information on what a 

nurse does each day to help people. We then finished off the first part of 

the Summer Term learning all about DINOSAURS - the children chose 

this topic themselves and thoroughly enjoyed it.  

Mr Dugdale’s Sports Fact of the Week 

Playing sports helps you build good relationships with people from diverse backgrounds and traits. 

It encourages teamwork and thus helps in preparing you to work with different people in a 

harmonious manner. 



  

 

Tesco Tokens 

Don’t forget to keep putting your Tesco Tokens in our Box at your local Tesco Store. 

Thank you! 

Rounders 

This week, all of Year 3 had a boys vs girls 

rounders match. There were 2 very close 

matches, ending in a 7-7 draw over all! All 

the children tried extremely hard and 

played really well. We are especially proud 

of Miss Bunting going a whole week without 

falling over.  

Nursery News 
As the weather is changeable at this time of year please make sure your child has a coat and 
sensible shoes or wellies in school – 
even when it is sunny in the morning.  

We enjoy going outside in all weathers 
but we cannot do this if your child does 
not have weather appropriate clothing.  

 

Thank you from The Nursery Team.  

App of the Week:  Lightbot 

Lightbot : Code Hour is a 

programming puzzle game - a game 

whose game mechanics require using 

programming logic to solve levels. 

This short teaser is meant to 

introduce players to programming 

who may have little to no 

experience. Anyone, anywhere, can 

have fun and learn real programming 

logic! Search for ‘Lightbot : Code 

Hour’ via the Apple and Google 

Play.  Access from a PC via the 

shortcut on the school website : 

www.suttonroad.org/learn  

Diabetes Awareness 
Day 

On Tuesday 11th June, 

school had a ‘Diabetes 

Awareness Day’, where 

everyone was invited to 

come to school dressed in 

blue. Cheryl Meehan, one of our parents, 

kindly gave up her morning to come to 

school to show Key Stage 2 a video and 

then give a short assembly on diabetes. 

The assembly was very informative and 

our children had lots of important 

questions to ask at the end. 

A huge thank you to Cheryl for leading 

the assembly and also to all those 

children to came dressed in blue to 

support the cause.  



  

 

 

 

Volunteer Appreciation Event  

A huge THANK YOU to our Volunteers who joined us for the 

Volunteer Appreciation event as part of National Volunteer 

Week and to those who couldn’t make it - thank you for all you 

do this week and every week 

IJUMP 

We have been lucky enough to have Ijump visit our KS2 children on 

Tuesday. They did a 30minute fitness session based on the different 

types of jumping. The children had a lot of fun. Some quotes from 

some of our year 4 children: 

“It was really fun,” Danny 

“It was great!” Frank 

“It got you up and ready for the morning,” Jasmine. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 17th June to Thursday 20th June 2019  Bamburgh Residential 

Monday 24th June to Wednesday 26th June - Walesby Residential 

Thursday 27th June 2019   - Year 6 Safety Zone Workshop 

Friday 28th June 2019    - Non Uniform Day to raise funds for the Summer  
       Fayre 

Saturday 29th June 2019   - Summer Fayre 

Tuesday 2nd July 2019    - 2MB River Maun Visit 

2nd, 3rd and 4th July 2019   - Brunts Transition Days 

Wednesday 3rd July 2019   - Whole School Transition Day  

Friday 5th July 2019    - 2JW River Maun Visit 

Monday 8th July    - Year 6 NTU visit 

Tuesday 9th July 2019    - 2NG River Maun Visit 

Tuesday 9th July 2019    - KS2 Sports Day 

Wednesday 10th July 2019   - KS1 Sports Day 

Thursday 11th July 2019   - KS1 End of year trip—Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Friday 12th July 2019    - Foundation Stage Sports Day 

Monday 15th July 2019   - Foundation Stage 1 trip to Sherwood Pines 

Tuesday 16th July 2019   - Foundation Stage 2 trip to Sherwood Pines 

Wednesday 17th July 2019   - Year 4 Rufford Park Trip 

Wednesday 17th July 2019   - F2 Graduation Assembly 

Thursday 18th July 2019   - Attendance Trip 

Friday 19th July 2019    - Year 5  Sherwood Pines Trip 

Monday 22nd July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Tuesday 23rd July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Wednesday 24th July 2019   - School Closed  -  INSET 

Thursday 25th July 2019   - First Day of Summer break 

Friday 30th August 2019   - INSET Day  -  School closed 

Monday 2nd September 2019   - First Day back at school 

Monday 21st October 2019   - First Day of October Half Term Holidays 

Monday 4th November 2019   - First Day back at school 

Thank You! 

A huge THANK YOU to the PTA who have donated 

£100 worth of new books again this year from the 

book fair.  


